
 

 

On July 29th Filter 6 experienced a short turbidity spike above 1.0 NTU. The turbidity reached 1.38 NTU at 
21:14:24 and went below 1.0 NTU at 21:14:33. Immediately after the spike the turbidity reading was 0.04 
NTU. Neither water quality nor safety were impacted by this event. All other treatment barriers including UV 
and chlorination remained online without issue during this event. Maintenance staff were requested to 
inspect and clean the sample line on Filter 6, as a corrective action. 
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